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I support this bill. I was wondering why I kept getting notices from the electric 

company how I can cut back on saving electricity and it just so happens it’s the only 

time I’m actually home. These companies have more than enough money to pay their 

electric without getting a deal. These data centers aren’t benefiting the majority of 

people who live here. They should pay more than their fair share because they barely 

supply long term employment for anyone living here. Their parasitic to small 

communities like ours and just want take all of the resources without helping the 

community.  


